
 

Festival of Choral Music 2021 Information Note 
We are excited to confirm that the Festival of Choral Music is planned to go ahead in 2021.  Please take the time to read through this 

information with your child.  

WHAT WEAR PACK INFORMATION 

Cluster 
Rehearsal 
Hunter School of 
the Performing 
Arts  
 
Wednesday 1st 
September  

 Polo shirt  
 Full school uniform  
 Black school shoes 
 School jacket 
 
 

 recess 
 lunch 
 water 

 
 

Students will see their classroom teacher at 9am to have 

the roll marked before meeting Mrs Morris on the 

handball courts.  From there, we will move to the 

theatre for our rehearsal.  At the end of the school day, 

students will be dismissed form the Primary playground. 

 

Bennelong 
Concert 
Sydney Town 
Hall 
 
Thursday  
21st  October 
 

 Students are to wear 
their mint shirt 

 Plain long black 
pants/black 
tights/school track 
suit pants 

 Black school shoes  
 Black socks on the 

day of the excursion.  
 School jacket 
 Hair should be tied 

back away from the 
face or styled neatly 

 No makeup is to be 
worn. 

 recess 
 lunch 
 water 
 raincoat  
 

Students should arrive at school by 8.30am to meet the 

teachers. Students will leave school at 9am sharp to 

travel to Sydney Town Hall and attend a rehearsal from 

1pm-4pm.  Next we go to Circular Quay for dinner at 

City Extra restaurant at 4.30pm.  After dinner, we will 

travel back to Sydney Town Hall for the concert from 

7pm- 8.30pm. Students may leave the excursion and 

return home with parents (once signed out with 

teacher) at the conclusion of the concert or travel back 

to HSPA on the coach, arriving at approximately 

midnight.  

 

The teachers will bring the performance T- shirts with 

them for students to change into. 

 

PICK UP/ DROP OFF ARRANGEMENTS AND DINNER 

 Please complete the following form.  https://forms.gle/Pqy776srhg1woKm2A 

TSHIRTS 

Students are required to wear the special performance T-shirt on the day of the concert. Teachers have 
ordered the T-shirts and will hand them out on the day of the concert/ excursion for students to change 
into before the show. 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/Pqy776srhg1woKm2A


 

TICKETS 

Tickets for the Primary Proms are only available for purchase through City Recital Hall.  Please book early 
to avoid disappointment. Online bookings are available 24 hours a day, seven days a week. Bookings for 
wheelchair users, please contact City Recital Hall Box Office by phone on 02 8256 2222 or in person. Tickets 
can either be posted to a nominated address or collected from City Recital Hall prior to the date of the 
event. This is an allocated seating performance, and the performances are held at the Sydney Town Hall, 
483 George St Sydney. Ticket prices for the Primary Proms are: $30 adults - $25 students/concessions. 

  

SCHOOL NAME: Hunter School of the Performing Arts 

OUR CONCERT IS: Bennelong Concert 

CONCERT DATE: Thursday 21 October 

 2021 BOOKINGS OPEN on:  9am, Thursday 16 September 

 

WHEN BOOKING TICKETS PLEASE NOTE: 

• At this time, all ticket holders must wear a mask at the Sydney Town Hall (not the combined choir)  
• To avoid disappointment, be prepared to book on the on the 16th September and be certain of the 

concert name, date and time.  
• If your child is performing on the day, they will NOT require a ticket. 

To book your ticket… 

ONLINE :  http://www.cityrecitalhall.com  or TELEPHONE 02 8256 2222  

Mobile Phones  

If students choose to take a mobile phone it will need to be switched off and, in their bag, or it will be 
confiscated until the end of the excursion. If you need to contact the supervising teachers, please use the 
school mobile: 0455 795 205. 

If you have questions regarding your child’s participation in the Festival of Choral Music in 2021 you can 
reach me through email. 

Ruth.morris6@det.nsw.edu.au 

Mrs Morris 

http://www.cityrecitalhall.com/
mailto:Ruth.morris6@det.nsw.edu.au

